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26th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 6 Swimming Lessons  
 
As swimming and water safety is part of the national curriculum for physical education, we are pleased to 
inform you that your child will take part in swimming lessons starting next half term.   
 
Lessons will take place during the school day every Thursday at the Hoyland Leisure Centre with the first 
session taking place on Thursday, the 9th November.  Lessons will continue for 6 weeks with the last 
session taking place on the 14th December.   
 
Please ensure that your child brings a suitable swimming costume and towel on this day.  Girls will require 
a 1-piece swimsuit and boys will need swim shorts which are above the knee.  

If you do have further questions, then please contact Miss Upton or the school office. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr S Silverwood 
Head Teacher 


